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Rainbows Nursery Plus
COVID-19 Update

Following the prime ministers announcement last night Rainbows Nursery Plus will remain open until we are advised to do so otherwise.
 If you still require your child to attend Rainbows Nursery or have any questions please call 
07852 928057 or 01691 770530 ASAP so we can organise staffing.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rainbows Nursery will operate on the Chapel Lane site whilst open, more information will follow.
I aim to keep you up to date as best I can.
Stay safe 
Rachel Heyward

image1.wmf

